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My name is Luciana De Anda and I’m a junior at Olathe East High School and I believe this bill 
is harmful to any transgender students who desire to play on a sports team. The bill targets 
transgender people by creating an unfair and oppressive environment and limits their 
opportunities. I’ve been on the tennis team for two years now and I have no objections to having 
transgender girls on my team. Especially now, sports is vital to so many students to make 
friends, improve their skills, and simply have fun. Please vote no on this discriminatory bill.  

  

  

- Luciana De Anda 

 


